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ISSUED: November 4, 2010

By The Commission:

Notice is hereby given that a Technical/Scheduling Conference will be held in

the above-entitled matter on Wednesday, December 1, 2010, at 1:30 p.m., with the

Commission in Room 401 on the Fourth Floor of the Heber M. Wells Building, 160 East 300

South, Salt Lake City, Utah.  The purpose of this conference will be to review and discuss

Questar Gas Company’s (“Company”) cost-of-service model which is being revised to include

information for the examination of possible methods for dividing the General Service-1 (“GS-1")

Class.  The revised model will be circulated by the Company to interested parties on November

15, 2010.  Parties have agreed to circulate, through e-mail, ideas on dividing the GS-1 Class and

on the Company’s revised model one week prior to the technical conference.  During the

conference the Company will also provide information on the development of the sample for the

distribution plant study.  Parties should be prepared to identify dates, times, and topics for future

technical conferences prior to the Company’s submittal of a completed cost of service model to

the Commission on March 17, 2011.  

Individuals wishing to participate by telephone should contact the Public Service

Commission two days in advance at (801) 530-6716 or 1-866-PSC-UTAH (1-866-772-8824). 
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Individuals participating by telephone should call the Public Service Commission five minutes

prior to the beginning of the conference to ensure participation.

In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, individuals needing

special accommodations (including auxiliary communicative aids and services) during the

conference should notify the Commission, at 160 East 300 South, Salt Lake City, Utah, 84111,

(801) 530-6716, at least three working days prior to the Conference.

DATED at Salt Lake City, Utah, this 4th day of November, 2010.

/s/ Julie Orchard
Commission Secretary
G#69574


